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Congratulations to the Pharmacy Class of 2014! 
We are pleased to announce that the Alpha Psi Class of 2014 is the very first class to have 100% 

contribution to the Foundation upon graduation.   
This class has pledged over $49,800 to the Alpha Psi Education Scholarship and Leadership Foundation.	
  

2014 APES&L Senior Scholarships 
The following awards are selected by the active chapter and 

the scholarships are funded by the APES&L Foundation. 
 

Ivan W. Rowland Memorial Scholarship- Matt D’Anis 
MAX Memorial Scholarship- Angela Alfonzo 

Rick Friedmann Memorial Senior Scholarship- Tien Tran 
 

 
Congratulations to Jason Miller on receiving the  

Helen Rowland Memorial Scholarship. 
This award winner is chosen by the Pacific School of Pharmacy 

and the award is funded by the APES&L Foundation.   
This award is open to any graduating senior. 

 

Amy Chen- Gold 
Tina Le- Gold 

Jason Miller- Gold 
Juliet Precissi- Gold 

Joanne Reeve- Gold 
Anthony Sinconis- Gold 

Kristen Ward- Gold 

Angela Alfonzo- Silver 
Daniel Chan- Silver 

Jagmeet Chauhan- Silver 
Devin Chun- Silver 
Matt D’Anis-Silver 
Susan Deng- Silver 

Adelle Goguen- Silver 

Matt Guerrero- Silver 
Scott Harada- Silver 

Kate Lee- Silver 
Sila Ozdemir- Silver 
Matt Small- Silver 
Tien Tran- Silver 

Nate Wong- Silver 

Photo (right): Angela Alfonzo receiving the MAX Scholarship from  
Gary DeGuire, APES&L Awards Chair 



	
   If you have any news you’d like to share with the 
Foundation, please feel free to email me: 

angelavvu@yahoo.com 

	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
  
	
  

Donations 
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Total: $536,012.43! 
 
We now have 105 
donors contributing to 
Foundation. Thank you 
for your generosity.  

Testimonials 
Some of you may think that you’re just one person, 

and that your contributions won’t make a 
difference, but these brothers felt that contributing  

to the Foundation was worthwhile.   
When asked,  

“Why did you donate to the APES&L Foundation?,”  
these are the responses we received.  

 
“The Foundation helped me fund my trip to LDS 

(Leader Development Seminar), so I want to help 
pay it forward.  I want a brother to have the same 

opportunity to travel, learn and grow as I did!”  
– Nathan Wong, 2014 

 
“I wanted to give back to the fraternity.  It has 
been one of my pillars to success.  It has also 

provided me with lifelong friendships with brothers 
that I will never forget.  Lastly, I wanted to help the 
active brothers to succeed.”- An Chun Kwan- 2009 

 
 

“The frat has given me some of the best years of 
my life- it’s the least I could do.”- Cynric Cho, 2012 

 
 

“I did not stay in Pharmacy- I chose a different 
career.  However, the frat and Ralph Saroyan in 

particular, were an important part of my life.  How 
could somebody NOT be supportive of the 

foundation- even if it is only $10 per month.” 
-Dan Flores, 1979 

 
“I got a lot of help as an active and felt like 

anything I could do to return the favor would be 
the least I could do.  I don’t often get the 

opportunity to return to Stockton to show my 
support in person.  Scholarships are a great boost 
to one’s self esteem to make it through the rough 

times pharmacy school has to offer.  Hopefully, my 
contributions can provide future actives with 

necessary motivation (and cash money) to get by. 
 

Also, it’s a good place to hide my money from the 
Feds.” – Honest Dang, 2009 

Upcoming Events 
October 17-19, 2014- Homecoming,  

25th Anniversary of Rowland Hall 
February 7, 2015- Rush Dinner 

Visit our website:  
www.alphapsifoundation.net 

 

Gerald A. Miller Memorial Scholarship  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to Katelyn Fischer on receiving the 
Gerald A. Miller Memorial Scholarship.  This was 
presented to Katelyn by Ralph Saroyan at the 

Annual Rush Dinner.   
 

This scholarship is awarded to the newly initiated 
brother of the most recent pledge class with the 

highest cumulative grade point average during the 
semester of pledging and the semester 

immediately following.  
 

This scholarship fund was established by the 1964 
graduating class in memory of Gerald A. Miller.   


